MEMORANDUM

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent


Ed Massey, Chairperson

Board Members

From: Linda Schild, Director of Fiscal Services

Date:
January 31, 2017
Re:
Loan to Conner High School for purchase of band uniforms 
The Conner High School Band is making a request for the board to loan approximately half of the total cost funding for new band uniforms which will be repaid over a three (3) year period.  
The expected loan amount is $20,000 to $25,000.
A recommendation is made to approve the loan.  Such loans is consistent with similar arrangements made with our high schools in the past.  
